
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Harrison 
County Regional Sewer District at the hour of 8:30 a.m. on Friday, February 17, 2023 at the 
Harrison County Community Foundation located at 1523 Foundation Way NE, Corydon, IN, to 
consider a proposal to amend the rates and charges for the use and service rendered by the 
Harrison County Regional Sewer District serving the Lanesville Interchange service area.  At 
such public hearing, all interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard regarding the 
proposed amendment.  A copy of the proposed ordinance is included with this notice.  
 
 DATED: January 20, 2023 
 
 
HARRISON COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT 
By:  Tom Tucker, President 


